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July 7, 2024 

 
“And Peter remembered the Word of the Lord, what He had said to him.”   

Luke 22:61 
 
Nursery Workers Today: 
Sunday School:     Cherie Davis, Brandy Hill 
Morning Worship: Cindy Ferguson, Jessica Lyon, Melody Wiseman  
Evening Service:    Melody Burnett, Leota Sang 
 
  9:00 AM – Sunday School 
10:00 AM - Morning Service 
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Choral Opening – “Let’s Just Praise the Lord” 
Deacon Prayer and Scripture Reading  Matthew 26:65 - 75 
Congregational Singing – “How Deep the Father’s Love for Us”   
Congregational Singing – “There is a Redeemer”   #308 
Choral Anthem –  “When I Survey the Wondrous Cross” 
Congregational Singing – “The Power of the Cross”   
Congregational Singing – “Near the Cross”   #319 
Children’s Church – 4 yrs. through 3rd grade 
Message – Aaron Young 
Closing Hymn – “Jesus Paid It All”  #305 
Lord’s Table Observed 
Closing Prayer 
 
 
• 7:15 PM – Trustees’ Meeting 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
Deacon Care Group 7 (Watson) is having a fellowship gathering at Rick 
& Brenda McDaniel’s on July 13th.  We will be swimming beginning at 
3PM and eating at 5.  There is a sign up on the bulletin board and we are 
looking forward to a great splash! 
 
 
Next Sunday, July 14th, care groups #3 and #5 (John Kay and BJ Lyon) 
will be meeting after the morning service at the Shelter House for a 
traditional carry-in potluck. Plates, napkins, plastic ware, and drinks will be 
provided. See the sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for further 
information. 

 

The “One by One” dinner, a special time of fellowship for adults without 
spouses in the home, will be held on Sunday, July 21, after the morning 
service.  The meal will be an Italian feast of pasta, green beans, salad, 
bread, and dessert.  Please sign up on the bulletin board by Friday, 
July 19. 

 
Please pray for housing for the Blankenships in the Cedarville area 
and for Mark Patton and his family in our area.  
 
 
Church in the Park is being held  every Wednesday through August 7.  
In the case of rain, we will meet on Thursday.  There will be no 
regular prayer meeting in the auditorium. 
 

 

 
 
CHOIR – We welcome anyone from the congregation who would like to 
join us for the Summer Choir.  We are not having regular practice or 
wearing choir robes.  All you need to do is grab a hymnal and come 
directly to the choir loft after Sunday School ends.  Anyone, of any age or 
singing ability, is welcome. 
 
 
Thank you to our church family for all the many kindnesses expressed 
during and after Dad’s homecoming celebration.  The visits, cards, and 
candles were much appreciated. Special thanks to the kitchen committee 
for the wonderful meal.  The family of Hobart Wilson, Jr.  

 

To our church family, you are all so kind to share my trouble.  (Phil 
4:14). I am so thankful for God’s provision in our time of need.  Thank you 
for the delicious meals, heartwarming cards, concerned texts, phone calls 
and visits, which were all very much appreciated, during my surgery and 
recovery.  Thank you so much for ministering to us in these ways.  God 
bless!  In Gratitude, Shelly, Ben, Gabby & Joanna 

Please be aware that we are refinishing the floor in 
the gym.  The gym WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE FOR 
USE until after today,  July 7. 
 


